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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you about an upcoming change to the SCS400, 4-port 
Secure Console Server. 
 
Description of Change 
 
The processor used in the SCS400-01 and SCS400-02 models has reached end-of-life and is 
being replaced.  This component will be updated from the NETARM15 to the newer 
NETARM40.  For quality and tracking purposes we will be changing the part numbers for these 
products to differentiate them from the previous version. 
 
 
Differences (Old/New) 
 
Current Part Number  New Part Number 
SCS400-01   SCS400-11 
SCS400-02   SCS400-12 
 
There are no changes to the form, fit, or function of the product.  The new versions of the 
product will ship with the same version of firmware, version 2.0/4, and therefore the same 
feature set, as the current products. 
 
Additional Information 
 
The new SCS400-11 and SCS400-12 products will be available beginning April 2004.  At that 
time please use the new part number for all future orders. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Customer 
Support at (866) 649-0721 or (949) 453-3990 x342. 
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